
Letter from Mary Aiston, Director of
Counter Avoidance, to the Loan Charge
APPG

Mary Aiston, HMRC’s Director for Counter Avoidance, has written to Rt Hon.
Sir Edward Davey MP, Ruth Cadbury MP, and Rt Hon. Sir Mike Penning MP, co-
chairs of the All Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on the loan charge. The
letter responds to questions about HMRC’s settlement opportunity letters and
follow up calls.
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